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New Home Care Prior Authorization Forms Available 

Neighborhood News – July 2025 

 

Neighborhood Health Plan of Rhode Island (Neighborhood) is excited to announce the launch of our updated 

Home Care Prior Authorization forms effective immediately. These forms have been redesigned to streamline 

both the electronic and paper submission processes for home health providers, aimed at enhancing overall 

submission clarity. While both electronic and paper forms have been updated, using the e-form as the preferred 

method of submission is strongly encouraged. For detailed information on how to best utilize the new forms, please 

reference our home care prior authorization form guide. 

Enhanced Form Features 

The redesigned form offers detailed guidance on the necessary supporting documentation for different lines of 

business, effectively reducing common submission errors and clarifying requirements directly on the forms. This 

process improvement is part of our ongoing effort to simplify provider interactions and enhance compliance across 

all our services. 

For more information, please contact our Provider Services team at 1-800-963-1001.  

https://www.nhpri.org/providers/provider-resources/forms/
https://www.nhpri.org/providers/home-care-services/
https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2023/10/Home-Care-Services-update.pdf
https://www.nhpri.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/04/Revised-Home-Care-Prior-Authorization-Form-Guidelines_FINAL.pdf

